Dear Class 2 parents and students,

I hope you've had a super summer and I'm looking forward to starting the new school year with you.

For those of you joining us in Class 2 for the first time; welcome! We're happy to have you. Parents, please feel free to catch me at the door to say hi or ask any questions, I know the start of term can come with some road bumps for little and big people alike. I work 4 days a week because I have a little one of my own at home. This term my day at home will be Thursdays. On Thursday, Ms Sharp and Gemma will run Class 2.

Homework will be collected in and marked and spellings tested on a Thursday. Then new homework will go out on Friday, once I've had a chance to see it. Homework consists of Maths and English and spellings to practice. The expectation is that homework is completed on time and to the best of your ability. If there are problems with homework please talk to Ms Sharp or me as soon as possible.

PE will be on a Thursday and Friday this year. Please wear your PE into school on these days, PE kit should consist of a white t-shirt, black bottoms and comfortable footwear for PE like trainers.

Year 3/4 children need a pencil case to bring their school supplies to school in Please let me know if you don't have one. We provide all the equipment the children will need.

It's going to be a great term and I look forward to what's to come.

Miss Diffey

Class 2 Teacher